
 

 

 

 

 

 

09/09/2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am writing to offer you the opportunity for your child to have individual music lessons which will begin in the 

next few weeks. We employ professionally qualified staff who visit the school weekly to offer lessons to 

students. If an instrument is needed, we will supply that for students. The lessons available include woodwind, 

guitar, bass guitar, brass, strings, harp, piano/keyboard, singing and private dance lessons. 

Research has consistently shown that students who commit to having additional music tuition throughout their 

school career achieve consistently higher results in their courses in the later years of their school career.  

Students will receive at least a 20-minute lesson for 28 weeks of the school year. This tuition is partly funded by 

the school but we do ask for a parental contribution of £70 per term. If you pay for the full year upfront this is 

discounted to £180. Payment for lessons is made strictly through the Schoolcomms App. No Cash or Cheques 

can be accepted. Please note that lessons will not be able to commence until full payment has been received. 

If you wish to take advantage of this fantastic opportunity then you need to apply through the Microsoft form 

link here: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=7WtGeeYKJEe8B1gF3CgWlKRLonMHs9VMjmt6mMdXgD

NUN1M0M0FEM1RZN05VRjBPVU4zNkhHV05LNi4u  

You will be asked to provide the following information: Student Name, Instrument Required, Form Group and 

state whether the student is eligible for Free School Meals. 

Please note that lessons cannot begin until payment is made. If you have any questions please do not hesitate 

to ask.  

Thank you for supporting your Son/Daughter in their studies. 

 

Mr Andrew Umpleby 

Performing Arts Department 

IF YOU CANNOT ACCESS THE MICROSOFT FORM YOU CAN: 
 

1. Send an email directly to aumpleby@aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk 

2. Telephone 01492 593243 

3. Message via the school comms app 

 
The procedure for payment is as follows: 
 

1. Download and Register on the Schoolcomms App (Details of how to do this are attached) 

2. The payment request will be added to your App 

3. Pay on-line using the App 

https://www.aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk/en_gb/school-gateway-app/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=7WtGeeYKJEe8B1gF3CgWlKRLonMHs9VMjmt6mMdXgDNUN1M0M0FEM1RZN05VRjBPVU4zNkhHV05LNi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=7WtGeeYKJEe8B1gF3CgWlKRLonMHs9VMjmt6mMdXgDNUN1M0M0FEM1RZN05VRjBPVU4zNkhHV05LNi4u
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